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NEON DISCO Friday October 20th, 2023  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

    F.O.R.S are excited to be hosting our first disco of this academic year. The 

disco will be held in the school main hall on Friday October 20th, 2023. Timings will be spilt into age 

groups: EYFS & KS1 - 4.45pm to 6.00pm and KS2 6.15pm to 7.30pm. Entry is £2 on the door. Enter 

the disco via the side door and exit through the side gate. 

 
Tokens: Will be back – same format as before, there will be one stall to purchase tokens for £1 

each. Tokens available are for hot dogs and/or a ‘Tuck Shop’. The ‘Tuck Shop’ will be a pick and 

mix sweets.  The token system will allow the children to have more time to dance and have fun. 

Water and Squash is free throughout the event and if possible, we encourage children to bring their 

own water bottle and we will happily refill them. 

Dress Code:  There isn’t one as such, however, should your child/children want to glow in the dark 
we encourage them to wear something neon or white to the disco! 
 

Polite Note:  Please note that EYFS & KS1 parents are required to stay, and children are not 

permitted to bring mobile phones this is school policy. Please can parents also be mindful of the 

school’s mobile phone policy about sharing content on social media of other children. Buggies are 

also not permitted in the school and can be parked by the nursery entrance. 

 
All proceeds raised from the Neon Disco will be put towards this year target. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and look forward to 
seeing the children having fun on the dance floor. 
 
 
All the very best,  
 
The F.O.R.S. team 
 
 
Friendsofrendleshamschool@outlook.com 
facebook.com/groups/friendsofrendleshamschool 
 
Enclosed: Neon Disco Flyer  
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